
Cobram Secondary College 
Parent/Carer Newsletter 
Term 2 Week 4 2025 
 

Every Student Matters, Every Staff Member Cares, Every Opportunity Taken, Every Student Succeeds 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Upcoming events / key dates 
 

●​ 26th May - 30th May         Morrisby interviews 
●​ 28th May                               Grade 6 Taster Day  
●​ 4th June ​              ​        Student free day 

Teaching and Learning 
Being Prepared for Class  
Our students need to be organised for each class with all the required equipment, not coming to class 
prepared has a large impact on their learning. Students should have the following equipment : Pencil Case 
which contains: Blue & Red pen, ruler, greylead, eraser Yr 7 to Yr 10 need a scientific calculator,  a fully 
charged computer(if not then please ensure that the laptop borrowing consent form  is filled out and 
return to school). With exams fast approaching for our Yr 9 - Yr 11 students need to ensure that they have 
their own scientific calculator. 

Careers 
Year 9 Morrisby Interviews 
 
Follow up Morrisby career interviews are scheduled to take place from 26th May to 3rd June for Year 9 
students who completed their careers profiling in term one.  Students will attend an individual meeting 
during class time to go through their profile, focusing on their strengths, interests and careers and pathway 
options.  Students will be provided with a summary to take home to their parents/guardians and will be 
notified of their interview date and time via email.  Please contact Maria in the careers office with any 
queries. 

From the Year Level Leader Team 
 
ATTENDANCE 

●​ Over the next few weeks families will start receiving letters and email related to unexplained 
absences 

●​ We kindly ask that parents log in to Compass or return the explained absence letter to provide an 
explanation for all unexplained absences 

●​ For more information on attendance and missing school please refer to the link below 
     👉 https://www.vic.gov.au/attendance-and-missing-school  
 

UNIFORM 
●​ With the cooler mornings and days starting to set in it is time to ensure your child has the appropriate 

winter uniform items 
●​ Please ensure students do not come to school wearing any of the following items: non CSC beanies 

and scarfs, puffer jackets/jackets, jumpers underneath polo shirts and fleece/cotton trackpants 
●​ For a full list of approved uniform items please refer to the link below 

      👉 Approved uniform items 
 

 
STUDENT ENGAGEMENT / BEHAVIOUR 

●​ A reminder that parents can access a wide range of information on Compass, including red and green 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10BIbppHkAMNRauPGuz3f_xMBo93pLTc5/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.vic.gov.au/attendance-and-missing-school
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VR3U8uP_Vl6O_kcS9xKyYCcGP_SAoEC_/view?usp=drive_link


behaviour entries 
●​ Parents are encouraged to check Compass at least a few times a week and call/email through to 

teachers if you require any further information 
 

Other important information / reminders 
 
CSC Beanies and Scarves 
 
Now it’s starting to become cooler, we have limited stock available of CSC beanies and scarves for sale 
through the General Office at $25 each.  Please note, that only CSC beanies are permitted to be worn at 
school. 
 
Enrolments for grade 6 students now open 
 
Contact the General Office if you wish to tour the school or if you have any enquiries. 

For more information, photos and updates please follow Cobram SC on our socials 
 

 
 


